
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

No: MU/COE/21/D/77/2024-25                                                  Date: 05/09/2024  
 

Notice 
 

 

      This is notified for information of all concerned that due to declaration of 14
th

  

September, 2024(Saturday) as a State Government Holiday to celebrate the festival 

of ‘Karam Puja’ [vide G.O. No. 3871-F(P2) Dated 04.09.2024]; PG 2
nd

  Semester 

Examination-2024(2023-25) has been shifted to 30-09-2024(Monday). All PG 2
nd

 

Semester students should take a note of it. 

 

    **Venue, Time & Examination of the others papers will remain unaltered** 

 

This notice is being issued with the kind concurrence of Hon’ble Vice-Chancellor. 
 

          

                                                                                           

  

                 Controller of Examinations 

                        Murshidabad University  

 
 

Copy to: 

1. The Hon’ble Vice-Chancellor, Murshidabad University- for kind 

information 

2. The Registrar, Murshidabad University 

3. The OSD (Admin.), Murshidabad University 

4. Deputy Controller of Examinations, Murshiadabad University 

5. The Law Officer, Murshidabad University 

6. All Co-Ordinator of  the PG Department, Murshidabad University 

7. Guard File 


